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Hillside Dun & Logie Pert Community Council 
Minutes of Meeting held 13 October 2021 

7.30 pm via Zoom 
 

Present:  Christine Russell, Tony Smith, Helen Robertson, Davie McArthur 

 

In attendance:  Cllr Duff 

 

Apologies:  

  

Helen Smith chaired the meeting in Gill’s absence.  

 

Minute of 8 September 2021, proposed Helen Robertson, seconded Tony 

Smith.  

 

Matters arising 

Caravans, Kinnaber Road, Hillside 

No change in situation.   

 

Flooding on Main Road, Hillside  

Cllr Duff will chase up.  

 

A937 Craigo Road (flooding) 

This will be looked at again if it floods.  

 

A937 Craigo Road (speeding) 

This was supposed to have been discussed.  Cllr Duff to chase up.  

 

Dubton car park 

No change in the situation.  The wooden barriers are still to be erected.  
 

Salt Box, Craigo village 

Cllr Duff to remind them as he thought it had been attended to.  

 

Footpath on Hospital Road 

Cllr Duff to check out if both sides of the road are to be widened.   

 

 

Planning  

Nothing relevant to report. 

 

Cllr Duff informed the meeting that the response times for applications 

may be slower in the coming weeks as the planning people will be 

shorthanded as several people have left. 

 

A92 link proposals – Amey Consulting 

No update – at some point there will be a formal report. 

 

Coastal Erosion report 

Online report is now available; a response from the Council is imminent.   

 
 

Correspondence 

All information received has been and will continue to be sent on by 

email.   

 

 

Treasurer’s report 

No update on bank balance as Treasurer is absent.   
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Any other business 

Seagreen project (developing windfarms off Montrose- Financial 

recompense for affected areas 

Although this isn’t really something which directly affects our 

community, Cllr Duff informed the meeting that given the proposal was 

that the company would recompense the communities affected by the 

development (via their Community Councils) ie Montrose, Ferryden, 

Arbroath, Carnoustie, the Morrows and Tealing, it was particularly 

concerning to note that Montrose may miss out because their 

Community Council is disbanded and although Ferryden still functions, 

they also do not have regular meetings.  He said he would check out 

how the monies would be dispensed.  

 

Next meeting 

Wednesday 10 November 2021, 7.30 pm via Zoom.   

 

 


